

dugan production corp.

December 13, 1977

Al Kendrick Supervisor, District #3 New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 1000 Rio Brazos Rd. Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Dugan Production Corporation
Big Eight #1
L-8-24N-9W

Dear Al:

In reference to your letter dated December 12, 1977, the rush is over. The damn Greenhorn won't flow. We will test Dakota for a while and then make a request to commingle in the well bore, maybe even adding the Gallup for a triple completion commingled!!!

Sorry about our sloppy paper work, but if everybody filed their reports on time and correctly, your job would be boring and easy.

We hope you will come to appreciate the great service we are doing for you.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Dugan

President

ps

